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Today marks a historic milestone for the hurricane-ravaged communities of North 

Carolina free State. Lewis Niles of Hopestone Ministries, representing The 

Republic for the united States of America, delivered sixteen (of 32) state-of-the-

art water filtration systems to the region. Each unit is capable of processing 5,000 

gallons of clean, pure water daily, bringing much-needed relief to areas 

devastated by Hurricane Helene. 

This humanitarian initiative began in the wake of Hurricane Helene’s catastrophic 

impact on Asheville, North Carolina free State, and surrounding regions. Brian 

Clark of Flight for Life, alongside Interim Governors Lewis Niles, James Carpenter 

and Peggy Lloyd of The Republic, has spent months forging direct relationships 

with affected residents and pinpointing areas suffering from the most severe toxic 

contamination. Together, they have worked tirelessly to address the urgent needs 

of those impacted. 

The aftermath of the hurricane has left water sources and farmlands polluted 

with hazardous substances, including petrochemicals, radiation, and other 

unidentified toxins, rendering groundwater unsafe for drinking or bathing. 

Compounding the crisis, the corporate UNITED STATES Federal government’s 

FEMA has been criticized for its hands-off approach, obstructing rescue and 

recovery efforts for Americans who have lost lives, loved ones, homes, and 

livelihoods. 

Flight for Life will oversee the distribution of these advanced water filtration 

systems to the hardest-hit areas, ensuring access to safe drinking water. With a 

combined capacity of up to 80,000 gallons per day, this effort by The Republic for 

the united States of America promises to provide a lifeline to North Carolina’s 

affected residents. 

For additional details, please contact Jennifer or Lewis at Jen-Tec: 

Phone: 802-626-0913 

Email: info@jen-loc.com  
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